
Visit by Dance Team and Fitness Team Members from Denmark 

This is Dave Schulz (former athletic director at Ludlowe) and this letter will explain 
what our needs are as a Ludlowe community to help with the visit of 51 students 
from Denmark!  Hopefully you will be able to host two for dinner! 
 
Hi, 
The school from Denmark which has visited Fairfield for the past 9 years is making 
one final trip!  Below is what you as a host student and parents from Ludlowe will 
need to be able to do.  They will not be staying overnight at your home, just 
having dinner! 
They arrive on Tuesday, March 19 and will be staying at the Circle Inn (near traffic 
circle on the Post Rd) 
Tuesday, March 19; Approx 5:30 PM: Host student and the two Danish Students 
you are hosting will have dinner in the café at Ludlowe (no cost) and following 
that you can take them to your home and have dessert and possibly take them on 
a tour of Fairfield!  Drop them off at the Circle Inn by 9:30 PM 
Wednesday, March 20; 7:20 AM: The host student meets them in the café at 
Ludlowe and they will shadow the Ludlowe student for their classes.  (If Ludlowe 
student has a test they will just go to the café)  Ludlowe student host will be given 
a note to share with your teachers that day explaining what is happening. 
After school the Danish dance team and their fitness team students will do 
activities until about 4:00.  At that point they will go with the Ludlowe host 
student to their home to have an “American Dinner” and possibly get together 
with others hosting or visit different areas of town. 
You then again drop them off at the Circle Inn by 9:30 PM  
You are done as they will be going by train to the city on Thursday morning! 
 
Please email me at dschulz@fairfieldschools.org to let me know either way if 
you can or cannot host! 
 
Thanks!!  This has been an incredibly positive experience for all who have hosted 
all these years and hope you can help out! 
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